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When called upon as the first of several dozen presenters at last night’s Transportation
Commission meeting, I offered to submit my prepared testimony in order to expedite the
meeting. The comments I would have read are attached below. Please make sure this text is
included in the official record and reviewed by TC members and staff, as promised by the
moderator when she introduced me.

Thank you,

Jeff Bauer
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